
Thank you for your interest in applying for a scholarship!
The deadline (March 15th) has passed for 2024

scholarships.

THE TOWN OF WEYMOUTH SCHOLARSHIP
APPLICATION FOR 2025WILL BE AVAILABLE

DECEMBER, 2024

AT TOWN HALL, IN THE LIBRARIES, THE
HIGH SCHOOL GUIDANCE OFFICE, OR YOU CAN
DOWNLOAD A PDF FROM THIS WEBSITE BY

RETURNING TO THIS PAGE.


